
 

 

Principal’s Note #3 

8/19/24 

• Isabel, May, Anthony, Bruce and Charissa’s classes will be 
heading to Levi Stadium on September 18th. Keep an eye 
out for additional information. 

• Family Fun Day is on September 7th. Get your tickets. 
Gonna be games, grub and good people. 

• Picture Day is on Friday, 8/30. 

• Our all school field trip to Micke Grove will be on October 
4th. Get on board! 

• I repeat, get your child’s Walking Field Trip permit turned 
in. There’s a whole world to see. 

• I repeat, be sure to get your digital SUSD Parent 
Handbook filled out. Very important. 

  

Stay safe and stay sane. 


